
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter August 2021 

 

 

We would like to wish good luck to all our children moving on to school and we 

are sure that you will continue to make us proud.  Please come back and visit us 

as we would love to see you in your school uniform  .We are looking forward to 

the GRADUATION! 

 

 

 

 

 

E Safety 

 Please find below two useful links on how to keep your children safe while online: 

 

https://www.childnet.com/blog/five-tips-for-talking-about-online-safety-with-young-

children?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Childne 

 

https://www.childnet.com/ufiles/Keeping-Under-Fives-Safe-Online2.pdf 

 

 

 

Covid-19 update  

A huge thank you for all your support during the Covid Pandemic. We will be 

continuing to maintain our guards up and provide the best care we can possibly offer.  

 

 

https://www.childnet.com/blog/five-tips-for-talking-about-online-safety-with-young-children?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Childne
https://www.childnet.com/blog/five-tips-for-talking-about-online-safety-with-young-children?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Childne
https://www.childnet.com/ufiles/Keeping-Under-Fives-Safe-Online2.pdf


     

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEN 
During September the Early Years SEN (Special 
Educational Needs) team will be visiting our 
setting giving staff training on how to support 
children with additional needs.  If you have any 
concerns about your child’s development in any 
areas, please speak to Vanda so that we can ask 
the SEN team the relevant questions and get 
advice on what to do next.   
 

CINEMA 
We would like to mark the end of the Summer 
term by having cinema time on Tuesday 31th 
August.  Children will explore the magical forest 
with Dora and Boots and learn Spanish whilst 
having popcorn and diluted squash.  If you do not 
want your child to participate please let us know 
and we can organise something else for them 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Fire safety at home 

We regularly practice fire drills 

at the nursery. We are 

wondering if you have ever 

thought of a fire drill in your 

house? 

Here is a song that can help 

you learn all about keeping 

safe: 

https://www.youtube.com/wa

tch?v=w_Z6XFLEHkA 

 

             Label clothing 

All items sent to nursery MUST be clearly labelled 

in order for us to adhere to health and safety 

procedures 

 

  

 
We believe that the best advertising comes 
from our TAS families. 
Therefore we would like to show our appreciation 

and offer you a 

 

on the following month’s bill each time somebody 

new is recommended by you and starts at TAS,

 

Important dates for your diary: Days nursery is closed in 2021 

 Elstree nursery will be closed on all bank holidays and the following dates: 

Tuesday the 7th of September-Jewish Holiday, Wednesday the 8th of September-Inset Day, Thursday 

the 16th of September-Jewish Holiday, Tuesday the 21st of September-Jewish Holiday and Tuesday the 

28th of September-Jewish Holiday 

We will close our doors for 2021 on Thursday the 23rd of December at 3.30pm 

 

 


